
  
DATE:  May 21st, 2024 
 
TO:   Our Neighbors and Businesses on La Mesa Blvd from Acacia to University 
 
FROM:  American Asphalt South, Inc. &  City of La Mesa, Public Works Department  

                                                             Engineering: Tristan Leger, (619) 667-1347 
         Tleger@cityoflamesa.us  
         City Manager’s Office 
         Lyn Dedmon, (619) 667-1339 
         Ldedmon@cityoflamesa.us  
 
RE:   City of La Mesa Slurry Sealing Project 
 
Weather permitting, on Monday, June 10th, La Mesa Blvd (from Acacia Ave to University Ave) 
will be slurry sealed. Slurry Seal is the 3rd stage of the 4-part slurry process and will require complete 
road access.   La Mesa Blvd from Acacia Ave to University Ave (the intersection of Memorial Dr and La 
Mesa Blvd) will need to be closed off completely for 24-48 hours depending on weather. No parking 
will be allowed on La Mesa Blvd between Acacia Ave and University Ave for 72-96 hours (June 10 th – 
June 13/14th).  
 
No vehicle will be allowed to park or drive on the street June 10th.  La Mesa Blvd will be opened to all 
through traffic on June 11th or June 12th depending on the weather. Parking along La Mesa Blvd will be 
closed off until June 13th or June 14th depending on the weather.   

 
On behalf of the City of La Mesa Public 
Works Department, we appreciate the 
support and continued patience of our local 
businesses and residents. 
 
 
 
The extents of slurry seal on La Mesa Blvd 
on June 10th are shown in red in the map 
left. 
 
 


